
Foxes Hollow Residents’ Association 

Membership 1st July 2023 to 30th June 2024 

 
Payment—either by cash or cheque payable to  

 “Foxes Hollow Residents’ Association”,   
for the sum of £5 and return this form to: 

 
Chairman, Stuart McMillan, 11 Boniface Close  

 

Peter O’Neill 25 Dallaway Drive  or Hilary Mullane 9 Boniface Close 
 

 
Name(s) _________________________________________________ 
 
House No ________ Address  ______________________________ 
 
Post code  ________ Tel No (optional) _______________________ 
 
Email address  ____________________________________________ 
 
 
If you would like to receive newsletters by email  
instead of printed copies please tick box. 

Data  policy—all data collected from this application form is stored on a 
password protected computer and used solely for recording membership 
details and facilitating distribution of newsletters to members of Foxes 
Hollow Residents’ Association.  
 
No data is sold or passed on to any other organisation. Members have the 
right to request a copy of data held about them in writing to Stuart 
McMillan, Chairman, 11 Boniface Close.  
 
Please sign to confirm you have read and agreed with the above statement 
and give us consent to contact you to with newsletters or Neighbourhood 
Watch circulars if relevant,  many thanks. 
 
 
Signed  _________________________________________  date ____________ 


